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To enable the Beavers to gain their first emergency aid badge, we ran a 
first aid night.  There were 4 bases:- the recovery position, bandaging & 
bleeding, what to do in an emergency and a word search.  The boys were 
put into 4 groups for this. 
  
 

We should have had the trainee doctor’s coming to demonstrate CPR, 
unfortunately they had to cancel at the last moment.  So we continued with 
the first aid that we had been doing the week before.  We invested Thomas 
and Owen and said our goodbyes to David and Adam as they move up to 
Cubs. This was our last meeting before half-term. 
 
 

After our half term break we had a talk about the night sky and showed 
clips of the different planets, with a question and answer game using 
certain chocolate bars.  We are very fortunate to have a parent who is an 
Astronomer.  We welcomed 3 new Beavers into the colony:- Thomas, 
Samuel and Joel.       

 
Activities in March – not to be missed 

 
 
 
 

 

Visit to Police Station 
Thursday 4th March 

Mother’s Day Activity 
Thursday 11th March 

Easter Fair 
Monday 22nd March 

St Patrick’s Night 
Thursday 18th March 

 


